
Camp WOW 
Accessing Photos 

 
 

If you would like to access pictures of campers taken by our Camp 
WOW photographer, here’s how to do it! 

 
1.  Go to our website: www.campwow.com 
2.  On the Home Page, under Summer, click For Parents. 
3.  Find and click Photos.  
4. You will be led to Smug Mug, our online photo galleries. 
5.  Select the Summer 2023 folder. 
6.  When prompted, enter the password given to you in the Parent 

Information Pack. 
 

Please do not share this password with anyone, except the parents of 
campers attending Camp WOW. If you did not receive the password, 

please contact us. 
 
 

For more information, please contact us at contact@campwow.com or 
call our offices at 580-892-2600. 


